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novel COVID-19 Coronavirus and KSH Safety Services 
 

 

At KSH Safety Services, we are committed to providing my partners and 
customers with the best health and safety consultancy and training support 

possible. 
 

Given the ever-changing situation surrounding COVID-19, we want to reassure 
you that throughout this current crisis, we will do my utmost to continue to 

provide the services we give to our clients in the safest way possible. 
 

Government guidance currently states that if you can work from home you must 

do so. This therefore means that support that would usually be given face-to-

face, is provided remotely. 
 

In order to avoid all unnecessary travel, and as most of our clients have 

implemented procedures to increase social distancing, it is with regret that 
consultant will not be attending client sites unless they are Key Workers, and 

then only if absolutely necessary, and after taking all precautions possible.  

 
We can operate remotely and help in a similar way to usual, with adaptations on 

nearly all our services. However, some work we do that requires our consultant to 
see a process, etc in situ, will be deferred to a later safer date and our advice 

until then limited to ensure accuracy. 
 

We are continuing to advise our clients and run meetings and face-to-face 
training via video conferencing. We are available for network meetings and 1-2-1 

meetings done via phone or video conferencing.  
 

In this fast moving situation, any changes to service will be posted at 
https://www.kshsafety.com/coronavirus. 
 

We are committed to providing our clients with the best support possible during 
this uncertain time.  
 

Please stay safe, be sensible, ensure you maintain a social distance from others, 

follow official advice, help each other, we will get through this together. 
 

 
Kevin Heywood 
Owner and Founder, KSH Safety Services 

28 April 2020 
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